! 15" January 2013.

To whom it may concern:

This is to confirm that I am a native speaker of English, and that I have proofread the
document Ligation of intersphincteric fistula tract and its modification: Results of

: treatment of complex fistula by Sirikurnpiboon S et al.

If any further information is required, | can be contacted by telephone {087 3767366) or by e-mail
] (iohnflanagan2 @gmait.com).

gan M.A, {Cantab.)




